

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

GARRETT L. DENNIS
COUNCIL MEMBER, DISTRICT 9
OFFICE: (904) 255-5209
FAX: (904) 255-5230
E-MAIL: GARRETTD@COJ.NET

117 WEST DUVAL STREET, SUITE 425 4TH FLOOR, CITY HALL JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202

September 16, 2019

Mayor Lenny Curry Mr. Brian Hughes, CAO 117 W. Duval Street, Suite 400 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Mayor Curry and Mr. Hughes:

Considering the magnitude of the proposed 5-year capital improvement program totaling \$1.9 billion, \$155.9 million of which is intended for the 19/20 fiscal year, on which the City Council will be voting on September 24th, I have one simple request.

For each capital project, please provide information regarding when it will be completed and what it will look like on the other side.

I am sure you have this information handy and that we can expect these details have been part of your plan development. I know constituents are asking and I'd like to review the information prior to casting my vote.

Sincere Regards,

Garrett L. Dennis